FFEP

FORT FRANCES POWER CORPORATION

January 13, 2009

Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2319,

27" Floor, 2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, ON MA4P 1E4

- UPDATE TO EVIDENCE -
Dear Ms. Walli
RE: Fort Frances Power Corporation

2009 Incentive Regulation Mechanism (2009 IRM) Rate Application
Board File Number EB-2008-0228

By letter dated December 17, 2008, the Board informed the electricity distributors
of the approval it has given to the IESO regarding the level of charge the IESO
may apply to its Market Participants for the Rural or Remote Electricity Rate
Protection (RRRP) program.

In that letter, the Board stated: “Distributors that currently have a rate application
before the Board shall file this letter as an update to their evidence along with a
request that the RRRP charge in their tariff sheet be revised to 0.13 cents per
kilowatt-hour effective May 1, 2009.”

As a distributor that currently has a rate application before the Board, we are
filing this letter as an update to evidence requesting that the RRRP change in our
tariff sheet be revised to 0.13 cents per kilowatt-hour effective May 1, 2009.

If you have any questions or require any further information, please do not
hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

FORT FRANCES POWER CORPORATION

Vi

Joerg Ruppenstein
President and CEO

Att.
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